
 

 

 

 

Notice 

It is here by informed to all the faculty members and students of our college 

are organizing one day national Seminar on” Inscription and culture of Indi Taluka” 

12/12/2024 2024 at 10:am at college auditorium. All the students and faculty should 

attend the programme. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Invitation Letter for National Seminar  

 



 

 

Joint Director Letter for national Seminar OD  

 

 



 

 

Inaugural Function: Vice Chancellor for Hampi University,  

 

 

 



 

 

 

Address to the Seminar Vice Chancellor Dr. D.V. Parmashivmurthy  

 

 

 



 

 

Key Note Address: Dr. Sujata Shastri 

 

 

 



 

 

Technical Session I  

 

 

 

 



 

 

Technical Session II 

 

 

 



 

 

National Seminar Certificate 

 

 



 

 

News paper  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

Students Attendance  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Report: 

An IQAC Initiative organised one day National Seminar on “Inscription and culture of 

Indi Taluka organised by Dept of History and Kannada G.R. Gandhi Arts, Y.A. Patil Commerce 

& M.P. Doshi Science Degree College Indi collaboration with Dept of Epigraphy Kannada 

University, Hampi “ 12th December 2024 at 10:am in Seminar Hall. The program started with a 

prayer by Danamma guest faculty Dept of English, Well Come speech spoke by our college 

Principal Dr. S.B. jadhav and introductory speech by Sri. Shrishail Sannaki Dept of Kannada. 

Chief guest of this Inauguration function Prof. D.V. Paramshivmurty Vice Chancellor Kannada 

University, Hampi Karnataka,  

Key note address for this function Dr. Sujata Shastri Solapur Maharastra, and SSVV 

Sangha’s Vice president Sri Neelkant Gouda Patil  Chief Secretary  Shri Prabhakar S. Bagali 

were presented in the function. All the students were participated in the above programme. Our 

Principal Dr.S.B. Jadhav presided over the function. Dr. Surndra K, Dr. PK Rathod, 

Dr.Vishwash Korwar, Dr. Anand C  Dr. Jayaprasad Dr. Shrikant Rathod, M.R. Konade  and all 

other faculty members were presented in the function  and Dr. Jayaprasad proposed vote of 

thanks.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


